



July 7, 2025

To Whom it May Concern,

On behalf of ARC McClane, I am officially requesting an extension of the decision date of the Technical Revision to permit #C1980004. A deadline of August 29, 2025 will be acceptable.

As always, feel free to contact me if there are any questions or concerns.

Joe Brinton

Geologist